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“I am pleased to become aware that the National Council on Compensation Insurance 
(NCCI) has filed a request with the Department of Insurance to reduce workers’ 
compensation rates on employers by 4.5%.  However, I think the legislature has more 
work to do in regards to reforming our workers’ compensation system.  Earlier this year 
I introduced an eight piece workers’ compensation reform package which will result in 
making Illinois more competitive with the rest of our nation and potentially lead to more 
cost savings for current employers and job creators looking to locate in Illinois.  Our 
states high workers’ compensation rates is one of several factors which have led to high 
unemployment and record job loss.  I will continue to push for additional workers’ 
compensation reforms which will lead to more jobs and opportunity for the citizens of 
Illinois.”


